
actively within these institutions to help mobilize the kind of massive aid effort 
required. The existing machinery for “aid consortia” and “consultative groups” 
should provide valuable experience in aid cooperation and help build a basis for 
joint undertakings on a regional scale. On a parallel basis, non-governmental 
regional groupings, such as the Pacific Basin Economic Council (PBEC) should 
work to strengthen the contribution of the private sector to regional development.
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